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e April 16, 1981

Irwin D. J. Bross, Ph.D

Director of Biostatistics

Roswell Park Memorial Institute

666 E1m Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Buffalo, NY 14263 TO FOIA-81-132

Dear Dr. Bross:

This is in regard to your letter dated March 25, 1981, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, the names of
personnel participating in the development, approval, or implementation
of contract No. W-31-109-ENG-38,

A11 such persons are identified in the enclosed records noted on the

enclosed Appendix.
';;ncerely.

‘¢/<]/ J. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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Re: FOIA-81-132

APPENDIX

6/20/79 Memo, M. Parsont and F., Swanberg fron S. Whitfield and
J. Foulke, "Trip Report - IAEA Symposium on Biological
Implications of Radionuclides Released from Nuclear
Industries”.

Undated Handwritten notes of chronology and comments on the
subject.

7/13/79 Letter, Michael Parsont from Michael Ginevan, Argonne
National Laboratory, regardirg information proposal.

8/9/79 Letter, Michael Parsont from Warren Sinclair, Argonne
National Laboratory, regarding research proposal.

8/28/79 Letter, Robert Bauer, DOE, from Robert Minogue regarding
work order,

10/12/79 Letter, Michael Ginevan from Robert Goldsmith with enclosed
copy of Statement of Work,



